
November 7, 1967 

Mr. Charles E, Smith 
Regional Director 
Regional Contract Compliance Office 
Department of De{ ens e 
2100 Maple Drive , N . E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30305 

Dear Charles : 

Thanks !or your letter on the Urban Coalition. 

We al."e still in the early stages of development and are quite 
flexible at this point. However, I would be happy to receive 

ny suggestions you might have for developing strong local 
Urban Coalition. 

P l a e feel fte to drop by when you get chanc . 

Sine r ly yours, 

Dan Sweat 

DS :fy 




